
6th October 2023

 

AMBITION - RESPONSIBILITY -  

COMMUNITY 
 

With Black History Month 2023 

now upon us, teachers have 

been preparing for ways in which children in 

their classes will engage with this important 

annual event.  The theme this year is ‘Saluting 

Our Sisters’ and at Kenley Primary we will fo-

cus on the significance of Black, British fe-

males, their contribution to our society and 

the influence of those who came before 

them.  Further details of the persons chosen 

will be shared next week. 

Have a great weekend.        Mrs Jacki Keogh 

 

Firework Spectacular  
 

Our Firework Spectacular is due to be 

held on Friday 3rd November. 

We still need volunteers to help set up, 

run the stalls at the event and clear 

away afterwards. Without volunteers, 

this event will not happen.   
 

Please complete the online form     

here if you can help. 

 

To buy tickets please click here 

Whyteleafe Food Hub 
From Monday 9th October, we are seeking 

donations for Whyteleafe Food Hub and 

these should be brought in by Friday 

14th October, in the morning.  Donations 

should be put on the stage ready for our    

Harvest Assembly with Reverend Elizabeth 

Goodridge from All Saints Church on Friday. 

Below are the items needed, particularly     

cereal and UHT milk (blue and green). 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/epDHpHjHzw
https://www.tickettailor.com/events/friendsofkenleyprimaryschool/1016631


October Birthdays 

Caidee (Y3)—3rd 

Olwen (Rec()—5th 

William (Y4) - 6th 

Carys (Y3) - 8th 

Annabell (Y5) 8th 

Mrs Parker—3rd  

 

 

Congratulations to  

Reception 

for  achieving the highest attendance this week  of 

100% .  Our target for attendance is 96%. 

 

  

 

Great Schools Need Great Parents 

We have big plans to raise money and fund im-

portant projects for our school. We need to build a 

team of enthusiastic, caring and creative individuals!   

Would you like to help enhance, enrich and im-

prove learning experiences for all pupils? 

Do you enjoy getting together and meeting par-

ents and staff and work alongside each other 

while raising money for the school and supporting 

its aims. 

If this sounds like your kind of thing or to find out 

more, please email                                                                                     

office@KenleyPrimary.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Awards 

Reception— Ali & Freya 

Year 1—  Jack & Beni 

Year 2— Mara & Conor 

Year 3— Marley & Jaxon 

Year 4— Millie & William 

Year 5— Jasmine & Kayley 

Year 6—All of Year 6 

 

Head’s Awards 

Christal  - Year 6 

Ayat—Year 2  

Austin 

William 

Laila 

Caitlin 

Punctuality 

The class with the highest level of punctuality  

this week have been: 

Class 5 

https://kenleyprimary.org.uk/clubs/​​
mailto:office@KenleyPrimary.org.uk

